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Comments: We moved to Alaska 10 years ago to enjoy the amazing outdoors and all this great land has to offer.
We left a state, Oregon due to the increased restrictions of our land and personal use. Here we find the powers
at be are at it again, wanting to restrict "our lands"! Enough!, we enjoy and use the land to hunt, fish, hike and in
order to get to some of the places that we enjoy we have to ride atv's or snow machines depending on the time of
year. For our family personally to put food on our table we would not be able to do this without the use of
motorized vehicles. My husband and | in our 50's and 60's are not able to hike in 20+ miles to hunt and then able
to pack it back out. So this would impact our family! We have been all over the State to do what we love as well
as purchasing property in the Caribou Hills and building a cabin to be closer to the things we love to do! If areas
are closed then there will be no reason to go so that will mean small business' will not receive our dollars. Closing
areas will also mean more pressure on those that remain open. We Do NOT want areas restricted. We are in
favor of maintaining or increasing access to "our lands”



